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PRIVILEGED MEMORANDUM
DATE:
March 11, 2013
TO:

Hotel Association of New York City, Inc.

Labor Relations Members

General Managers, Human Resources Directors and Controllers

FROM:
Kane Kessler, P.C.

Labor and Employment Law Department 

RE:

“Panic” Buttons:  Survey Update and 2nd request for On-Line Response
At the General Membership meeting on February 26, 2013, Hotels expressed an interest in having the Association approach the Union for clarification of the devices to be used and the procedure to follow to adopt a device.  We responded that, in order to do so, we would need information regarding each Hotel’s efforts, to date, to obtain a “panic” device.  Accordingly, on March 1st, we distributed a memo with a link to a questionnaire to which Hotel’s may respond to on-line.  For example, we wanted to know how many Hotels had encountered building or system issues. 
To date, we have received only 23 responses. 

If, as was the sentiment at the meeting, Hotels want the Association to engage the Union, it is imperative that more Hotels respond.  

The on-line survey request link is:   Panic Button Survey    Thank you. 
If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact David R. Rothfeld, Judith A. Stoll, Stephen Steinbrecher, Niki J. Franzitta, Lois M. Traub, Alexander Soric or Robert L. Sacks.

Enc.
cc:
Joseph E. Spinnato, Esq. 
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